
Dear Head Teacher, 
  
NEARS Big Sing 
  
This is just to say huge congratulations to all pupils, teachers, head teachers and 
parents who took part in the Big Sing at Ardingly on Tuesday.  I was able to attend 
the concert and was really impressed by what the children had learned during the 
day.  The level of concentration and enjoyment of singing was really clear to observe 
and the theme of Joy was well chosen and came across well in the performance.  
  
I was also impressed by the collaboration between schools which make such large 
scale events possible, so thanks once again to all of the NEARS schools for making 
this Big Sing happen. 
  
Best wishes, 

  

Ethan 

  
Ethan Merrick 
Area Leader 
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